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Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

This letter cancels and supersedes our letter to you of June 10, 1976, on the
same subject.

Lowering the points on the Clerical Cross-hatch Index will result in the
reclassification of two C1erk-Steno D positions in Coast Valleys Division to C1erk-
Steno C.

Due to the hardships that would result to the incumbents should they not be
able to remain at their present headquarters, Company proposes to reclassify the
affected employees to Clerk-Steno C without reference to the bidding procedure set forth
in Title 18 of the Clerical Agreement.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate
in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter to Company.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO
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